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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

It is our pleasure to inform you that ___________________________Matric No. _____________ 

who is doing an undergraduate programme in Tourism Planning and Hospitality Management at 

the Kulliyyah of Language and Management, International Islamic University Malaysia (IIUM), is 

available for internship from 6th March to 30th June 2022. 

 

As part of the programme, students of this faculty are expected to write a report on language and 

management skills obtained during their internship. 

 

Your assistance in making the programme possible for our students is greatly appreciated. Any reply 

or enquiry on the matter can be forwarded to Mdm Nurul ‘Atikah at 06-974 2613 or 

klminternship@iium.edu.my. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
DR. FARRAH DIEBAA RASHID ALI                                   ……….……………………… 
Coordinator of Internship              Kulliyyah Stamp 
 
 
 

USER
Asst Prof/ Internship Coordinator


